
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 24, 2020 
 
John Peppers, Treatment Super.       Email: johnp@eldoradowater.com  
El Dorado Water Utilities - South 
P.O. Box 1587 
El Dorado, AR 71731 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Tracking Number:  AR0033723, AFIN: 70-00341 
 NPDES Permit Effluent Violation 
 
Dear Mr. Peppers: 
 
We have reviewed the above referenced file and determined the Discharge Monitoring Report  
for monitoring period ending 5/31/19; Discharge Number 010S-A received 06/24/2019 with 
NODI=E, Analysis Not Conducted for Selenium, Nickel, Silver, Zinc, Cadmium, Lead, Copper, 
Chromium, Mercury, Cyanide. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Tracking Number 
AR0033723 and AFIN 70-00341 in any correspondence. Should you have any questions, feel 
free to contact me at 501-682-0664 or via e-mail at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
NPDES Enforcement Section 
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